Dear Manfred, This year, we are celebrating the 27th anniversary of ENSP. In doing so, it is not only about
paying tribute to the dedication, the sweat, blood and tears of all the experts, decision makers and advocates,
who have been working tirelessly to tackle this pandemic of modern times, but also an amazing testimonial of
the journey of all the achievements and the incredible progresses in tobacco control.

On Tuesday 22 October 2024 at 19.30, the ENSP Board and Secretariat would be honoured to invite you to
receive Kurt’s ENSP posthumous Award for outstanding contribution to tobacco control, at a special ceremony
taking place during the ENSP - European Conference on Tobacco Control (ECTC) in Athens ( (The Great Hall of
the National and Kapodistrian University of Athens). This will be a small recognition of Kurt’'s commitment and
contribution to the success of the organisation during the last 27 years.

We look forward to see you, in order to pay tribute to our friend Kurt! Best wishes,
Cornel Radu-Loghin, Secretary General, European Network for Smoking and Tobacco Prevention aisbl
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